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Executive Summary
• H-GO designation background

• Newer designation, heavily debated at city council (meeting went until midnight)
• Development of the designation had limited to no community outreach
• Permitted use does not allow for community appeals after approval

• Granting an H-GO designation for this development should be done with confidence that all criteria are 
met, no further flexibility should be considered - the consequences are permanent   

• Long term impacts of H-GO developments have not had enough time to be assessed and given the 
complexities of the location of this development the community does not feel this is an appropriate

• We recommend rejection of H-GO land use designation and propose to work with the developers 
and city planners on a development that better complements the street and does not create hazards 
for the community, while ensuring some increase in density for the project and planful development









Significant congestion on 19 St will result from City streetscape 
combined with densification without consideration for parking

Limited parking will result in an inconvenience for 
all residents in the vicinity (including residents of 
this development and neighbouring businesses).  
This increased congestions could turn into safety 
concern for residents (children walking to multiple 
local schools)

• Future 19th Streetscape improvements add 
wheeling lanes and continue to consider street 
parking; 19 St is a snow route

• The proposed development has 16 basement 
suites with entrances below grade and 
minimum street setbacks.  Nine of the basement 
suites will be fronting onto the snow route on 
19th street









Low Density Residential Districts

10

Bylaws unclear

H-GO refers to scale consistent 
with low density districts. 

This proposed density is 
commensurate with medium 
rise apartments.







Thank you




